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OPEN
HOUSE

STUDENT SPOTLIGHT

Thank you to those that came or participated in our Open House! We
had great speakers- President Clif Smart, Deputy Provost Dr. Chris Craig,
and the Dean of Education Dr. Barri Tinkler, student panelists,
ambassadors, internship placements and faculty! 

New this year - Campus resource
tables shared what supports are
available on campus!
A total of 43 people attended

Everyone meet Everett Weeks! Everett is a student in Cohort 4 who came to
Missouri State all the way from Colorado. Everett said he chose MSU because he
loves the Midwest and can study all his interests here at MSU. Since being on
campus, Everett has enjoyed taking walks and meeting the friendly people who
work at Missouri State. When not partaking in these activities, Everett likes to
collect acorns and film thunderstorms. When done at Missouri State, Everett
would like to work with trees or horses. Welcome to MSU, Everett!

UPCOMING
EVENTS

Painting Night -Oct. 5th
RSVP Required 

Tie-Blanket Making with Xi Om -Oct. 20th
RSVP Required 

Foster Rec Haunted Trails -Oct. 28th
Open House March 24, 2023
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ACADEMIC SUPPORT AND
INTERNSHIP SEMINAR

September 2022

FUNDRAISER
PARTNERS

SUPPORT BEAR POWER

ACCEPTING
APPLICATIONS

We are accepting applications
for Cohort 5 which will start in
the Fall of 2023! Applications
are due December 1st, 2022.
Applications and information
can be found on our website. 

We couldn't help support students and give them
opportunities to engage on campus without donor's
financial support. If you can help support our program,
please scan the QR code or go to
https://securelb.imodules.com/s/1691/foundation/inte
rior.aspx?sid=1691&gid=2&pgid=1053&cid=1991 to
make a donation! 

The Fall 2022 semester has been busy! We are so
thrilled the students are back on campus, the
energy is palpable. We are quickly approaching
mid-terms at MSU, we encourage you to talk with
your student how their courses are going. 

Cohort three has been learning about “Time and
Money Management” during Academic Support.
We have started our discussing in detail “Needs
vs Wants”, “Organizing Your Income”, “Monthly
Income”, “Monthly Bills”, “Planned Spending vs
Actual Spending”. We plan to continue with
“Savings”, “Tips for Successful Savings”, “Credit”,
“Borrowing Money”, and “How to Protect Yourself”. 

Cohort 4 has been learning about “Reading and
Writing Comprehension” during Academic Support. We
have discussed “Organizational Skills”, “Navigating
Blackboard”, “Pre-Reading Techniques”, “Anticipation
and Prediction”, and “How to Look Up Vocabulary
Words”. Cohort 4 also attends “Health and Wellness
Events”, these events were created for new students to
know of the resources on campus and in the
community to keep them healthy and safe.  Some
topics have been “Mental Health”, “Healthy
Relationships”, “MSU Bear CLAW” (MSU tutoring center),
“Social media”, “Physical Fitness”, and “Self-Advocacy”. 


